
Belfast City Council

Report to: Strategic Policy and Resources Committee

Subject: Notice of Motion – Recognition of Bus Drivers

Date: 15th April, 2011

Reporting Officer: Mr. S. McCrory, Democratic Services Manager, extension 6314

Contact Officer: Mr. S. McCrory, Democratic Services Manager, extension 6314

1.0 Relevant Background Information

1.1 At the Council meeting on 4th April, the undernoted Notice of Motion was 
proposed by Councillor McCarthy and seconded by Councillor D. Browne:

“This Council recognises the service provided by Bus Drivers 
to all the citizens of the City over the last 40 years.  These 
Drivers managed to maintain a public service in very dangerous 
times, during which many were injured or even lost their lives.

The Council requests that the Strategic Policy and Resources 
Committee give consideration to the most appropriate way in 
which this public service could best be recognised.”

1.2 In accordance with Standing Order 11(e), the motion stood referred without 
discussion to the Committee.

2.0 Resource Implications

2.1 None associated with this report.

3.0 Recommendations

3.1 The Committee is asked to consider the motion and determine what further 
action is to be taken.


